
Dear Neighbour
The City of Edmonton is proposing to provide City-
owned land along 128 Avenue, east of 130 Street, to 
Veterans’ House Canada, a non-profit organization 
dedicated to providing permanent, affordable, and 
supportive housing to homeless veterans in Canada.

A proposal to rezone a portion of the land (pictured 
in red) to RA7 was approved by City Council on 
November 20, 2023. The remaining portion (in 
green) was rezoned to Public Parks zone (AP) and 
will remain open space. 

A proposal to sell the RA7 development site to 
Veterans’ House Canada for $1 will now go to 
Executive Committee for consideration. The report 
is scheduled for December 6, 2023. Please visit edmonton.ca/meetings to check the latest 
agenda and find out how to view and/or participate in the meeting. 

If the land sale is approved, Veterans’ House Canada is committed to meeting with community 
members and gathering input on how it can best integrate into your neighbourhood. It is 
proposing to build a 40 unit, 3-storey building that would provide long-term rental housing as 
well as on-site support, including counseling and peer mentoring programs. To learn more about 
the organization and its housing, visit veteranshousecanada.ca 

You can stay informed about this project and sign up to receive updates at  
edmonton.ca/SupportiveHousing

Questions? Email supportivehousing@edmonton.ca
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